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“Hello Hello”, as they say in France, but this 

is not a French letter.  

 

You have a new Editor for the newsletter. 

So you may be lucky, but warned there may 

be mistakes.    

 

 
 

As summer draws to a close and we have 

time to look forward to cooler days and 

nights, I am sure a lot of the gang have 

been happy to see the recent rain. 

Especially home sick Poms.  Who yearn for 

Fog and mist (is that a Yes)?   

  

BBQ Food Safety Certificate Course.   

To Comply with Environmental Health Australia 

and Food Safety and also meet Bunnings 

Requirements.  We shedders should always have 

at least one person in attendance at each BBQ we 

facilitate, with a copy of their certificate so it may be 

produced if required. (I keep mine in my car seat 

pocket).   

Moreton Bay Regional Council at their web site -  

www.moretonbay.imalert.com.au  produce a FREE 

training and Certification course on line and this 

when completed and printed out, gives you a record 

of 24 sections relating to FOOD SAFETY training.   

 

   

Would love to put one in and will try to corral 

somebody to have a chat or fill in a note sheet.   

Such a SHY bunch we have!!!!! 

I am putting together soon a sheet to get 

some details from people. 

     

          
Michael Gleeson          Ian Forster 

Terry Townsend          Ray Reilly 

David Cochrane          Angas MacLellan   

Lou Wolf                      Barry Hickey 

Andrew Young             Rob Jerome 

Steven Devenport 

Michael Choyce  

 

Things for Sale, Swap or Give Away 
   HERE is a space for you to have your thingy’s  

Advertised but you have to let us know what you 

have.   

 Dates to Remember 

   4th April - next General Meeting 

   7th April - Friday arvo Social Gathering 

      Membership renewal fees due June 

    ……………………~…………………….. 

http://www.moretonbay.imalert.com.au/


According to the Bible, Jesus was born in 
Bethlehem in Palestine. A country where people are 
named Mohammed, Abdul, Mounir, Aziz, Ahmed, 
Farid, Omar, Youssouf, Mouloud, etc.   And yet He 
managed to find 12 friends called John, Peter, Paul, 
Phillip, Mark, Thomas, Luke, Matthew, Andrew and 
Simon . . . who all drank wine!  Now that's what I 
call a bloody miracle!   

Not round here though. 

 

       Thought for the Day.   

 Have you noticed that if you start 
screaming on a plane, everybody joins in 

 Do it in a library and they tell you to be 
quiet.  ... 

……………………………………………. 

At our Social Meeting on Tuesday 21st we 

had a turnout of  about 44 members and it 

looks like we are going to top the Hundred 

members very soon.   

We also had two lady guests the local 

council member Tracey Huges who handed 

over a cheque for 3,000 dollars for use by 

the shed in the community, and Allison 

Wicks General Manager from Redland 

Community Centre who presented an 

informative talk about the functioning of the 

community centre and thanked the Shed for 

the shelving that had been made for them. 

She also handed over a certificate of 

appreciation to show how well we are 

perceived.  

 
The Cheque hand over, Tracey is the good looking one 

        

 
            Dynamic Duo with Allison Wicks  
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